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Northern Pass should not be allowed in our wonderful state of New Hampshire. To scar our beautiful landscape to  

help this company would be an extremely poor decision. The power generated is not needed by New Hampshire.  

We are a state that has stood on our ideals to preserve our freedoms and we are a state that has preserved our  

natural resources. To allow Northern Pass would be allowing a company and political ambition to be more important 

 that our freedom and our environment. To the politicians that are allowing this to happen, you should be ashamed  

of yourselves. Take care of our state. 

  

 


